
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council  
 
FROM:  Kimberly McNeeley, CPRP, Director 

Austin Parks and Recreation Department  
 

DATE:  January 26, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Date correction for Item #34 on January 27, 2021 City Council Agenda 
 
 
The initial term ending date for the agreement with the Austin-Rosewood Community Development 
Corporation (ARCDC) should be corrected to state September 30, 2024 rather than September 30, 2023.  
This correction allows for the agreement between the City and the ARCDC to run concurrently with the 
agreement between ARCDC and the management company contracted to operate the Millennium Youth 
Entertainment Complex on behalf of the ARCDC.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact my office at (512) 974-6717. 
 
 
cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager  
 Nuria Rivera-Vandermyde, Deputy City Manager 
 Shannon Jones, Interim Assistant City Manager 
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